Global Care Medical Group, P.C.

Lowell Tewksbury

Thank you for choosing Global Care Medical Group as your primary care. We are honored that you have
chosen us as your health care partner. We are committed to providing you quality healthcare with
respect and compassion.

Through our practice’s partnership with Merrimack Valley IPA and NEQCA, We have access to and

developed relationships with some of the region’s most skilled medical specialist in Boston —at Tufts
Medical Center and Floating Hospital for Children.

We believe that a patient centered approach will provide best possible health outcomes. In keeping with
this approach, you are also responsible for taking an active role in your care.

Our referral process, as your primary care provider, we strive to provide care for most of your medical
needs in our office. While we believe in keeping care local and as close to home as possible, we always
refer our patients to Tufts Medical Center and Floating Hospital for Children when more complex care is
needed the requires travel to Boston. We have a network of trusted community and tertiary specialist

we can refer you to, please consult with one of your primary care providers before scheduling with an
out of network specialist.

Thank you for your understanding

We are here to answer any questions you may have pertaining to our practice.

Sincerely

Global Care Medical Group, P.C.




